Ash C E V C Primary School, Main Street, Ash, Martock Somerset TA12 6NS Telephone: 01935 822674

Email: office@ashprimaryschool.co.uk

**Headteacher: Rebecca Bennett** 

Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> October 2022

Dear Parent / Carers,



We would be delighted if you could join us in Ash Holy Trinity Church, for our Harvest Festival celebration at 9.15 on Thursday 20<sup>th</sup> October 2022. Children will be excited to share their artwork, readings and singing on this occasion.

Sharing our gifts is a wonderful part of any harvest. Therefore, we would be delighted if you could donate tins, packets or carton goods into the school office. All items will be generously received and distributed accordingly by the Martock Christian Fellowship, within and throughout our local community. They are keen to receive any of the following items -

Tinned mince	Jars of pasta sauce	Packets of cream crackers
Tins of hot dogs	Packets of pasta	Bags of sugar
Tined tuna	Instant potato	Cartons of long life milk
Tined meat pies	80 tea bags	Cartons of fruit juice
Tins of stewed steak	Coffee	Squash
Tins of meatballs	Large and small cereal pack	Tins of mixed vegetables
Tins of curry	Cereal bars	Tins of peas/carrots
Tins of chilli con carne	Porridge oats	Tins of potato
Tins of corned beef	Meat paste	Tins of baked beans
Tins of ham	Packets of biscuits	Tinned ravioli
Tinned spaghetti	Tinned sweetcorn	Tinned beans/sausages
Packets of rice	Packets of noodles	Packets of couscous
Cup a soup	Tins of fruit	Tins of rice pudding
Jelly	Jars of jam	Instant custard

Thank you for your support.

Meliva Gibbons

Melissa Gibbons

**Deputy Headteacher**